
 

 It is with great sadness, with his family by his side, Paul passed after a long and 

courageous battle with Leukemia at Mount Sinai Hospital, Toronto, on Thursday, 

June 23, 2016 at the age of 70 years. Paul is survived by his loving wife Helen (nee 

Cunningham) of Georgina. Dear father of Peter (Kerri), James (Connie), Scott 

(Rose) and Melissa Ramon (Keith). Loving Grandfather of Billy and Emily; Dylan 

and Tyler; Curtis; and Owen and Duncan. Dear brother of Janice (Jan) Stainer-

White (the late Brian). Fondly remembered by Mary Cunningham, his extended 

family and many friends. Paul was a Golf Course Superintendent for 45 years. Past 

President of the OGSA, and CGSA and a long-standing member of the GCSAA. The 

family thanks the many doctors and nurses who supported and cared for Paul and 

our family throughout this difficult time. 


